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UNATTENDED CHILDREN IN THE LIBRARY 
 

NOTICE TO PARENTS 
 
The Camarena Memorial Library welcomes children to use its facilities and 
services.  However, responsibility for the behavior and safety of children in the 
library rests with the responsible parent or guardian. 
 

• The library is not responsible for children left unattended at closing time 
 

• Disruptive behavior by children jeopardizes the safety and comfort of all 
patrons and staff 

 
Child left unattended at Closing 
 
Children under 14 should not be left unattended in the library.  If the responsible 
parent of guardian is not found in the building at closing, the Calexico Police 
Department will be called.  This is for the safety of the child. 
 
Disruptive Behavior 
 
After an initial warning about being disruptive, a child may be barred from using 
the library for an amount of time determined by the library staff member. 
 
If disruptive behavior endangers the child or other library users then the police will 
be called. 
 
 

REMEMBER….. 
 

Your children are your most valuable possessions… 
 

They are irreplaceable! 
 
 

Camarena Memorial Library 
Children’s Services 

2008 


